
 

 

AIACE/CENTRAL/2019/  111                              Dated    1/8 /2019    

To 
The Chairman 
COAL INDIA LTD. 
KOLKATTA 
 

Sub: - CIL Executive Defined Contribution Pension Scheme 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
We are grateful to you for your response to our letters dated 1st July 2019 and 8th July 2019 on the above 
subject and for issuing necessary instructions in this regard. We are sure that the affected executives 
will soon start receiving their pension. 

 
We are enclosing a 2nd supplementary list of 25 executives who are yet to receive their pension and 
request you to advice the concerned to take prompt action.  

 
Assuring you our utmost cooperation to the management, 

 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

  
P K SINGH RATHOR 
Principal General Secretary 

Encl: 1 List  
 
 
 
Cc:  

DP/DF, CIL,Kolkata 
CMD/DP/DF BCCL/CCL/CMPDIL/ECL/MCL/NCL/SECL/WCL 

 
 
 
 
 


